APCSA

Science Fair IV

Now that you have gotten your paperwork approved, you may start your experiment. Be sure to go to the Science Fair folder on the Student share drive and fill in your information for your project. Check back occasionally and see that it is still there and edit as your project changes. If you make a major change, we may need to do the paperwork again. Just ask me or your Adult Supervisor.
This part of the 2nd Quarter I expect you to work on your Science Fair project. You should document your work with a Log Book or Journal and take photos along the way. I expect you to present your project to the class in January for their recommendation to present at the FPS Science Fair on February 9, 2008.
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